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      BY E-MAIL  
 
 
October 25, 2012 
 
 
John B. Wynsma 
Vice President Generation & Retail Services 
Peterborough Utilities Inc. 
2245 Keene Road 
PO Box 4125, Station Main 
Peterborough ON  K9J 6Z5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wynsma: 
 
Re: Trent Energy Inc. 

Application for Electricity Generator Licence 
Board File Number EB-2012-0413 

 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity generator licence.  Your 
application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been 
filed: 
 

1. Question 15. Key Individual Information indicates that you and Byron 
Thompson are officers of Peterborough Utilities Inc.   Please inform the Board if 
you and Byron Thompson are also officers of Trent Energy Inc. 

 
2. Your application stated that the acquisition of the generation facility from Trent 

University is in process.  What is the planned date for the asset purchase 
agreement and when is the commercial transaction expected to close. 

 
3. Please note that Trent University should be providing the Board with a written 

request to cancel electricity generation licence EG-2002-0336 with respect to 
the subject generation facility on close of the commercial transaction. 

 
The Board also notes that there is some additional information typically asked for in an 
electricity generation licence application related to an acquisition. It includes the 
following: 
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• With reference to Hydro Electric Contract Initiative, Contract HCI-033, please let 
the Board know when the Assumption and Acknowledgement Agreement will be 
approved and file a copy of the Agreement with the Board when approved. 
 

There is no expectation that this additional information is needed to begin the process of 
reviewing this application.  However, by providing such information at the same time as 
the required information, the processing of this application can be expedited. 
 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor at 416- 
440-8133 or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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